
BMI Federal Credit Union Makes Staff Donation to the American Foundation for Suicide 
Prevention 

Dublin, Ohio – January 17, 2017 – As part of their mission to support local charities, BMI 
Federal Credit Union presented a check for $875.00 to the American Foundation for Suicide 
Prevention. The donation will be used to help fund the Out of Darkness Walk in September, 
which provides support to those affected by teen suicide.  

About the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention  

Established in 1987, the American Foundation for Suicide Prevention (AFSP) has a mission to 
provide hope and support to those affected by teen suicide. AFSP proves their dedication to 
saving lives by funding scientific research, developing public education, advocating for public 
policies in mental health and supporting survivors of suicide. AFSP has local chapters in all 50 
states with an abundance of programs and events. Visit https://afsp.org/ to learn more.  

About BMI Federal Credit Union 

BMI Federal Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned financial institution open to anyone 
that lives, works, worships or attends school in Franklin, Licking, Fairfield, Pickaway, Madison, 
Union, Delaware or Morrow County. Federally insured by NCUA. Founded in 1936, BMI Federal 
Credit Union’s mission is to improve the financial lives of its members with a breadth of services, 
including the award-winning Financial Wellness Program. Voted Reader’s Choice “Best Credit 
Union” for five consecutive years and “Best Mortgage Lender” for three consecutive years by 
readers of ThisWeek News. Recognized as “Best Employer in Ohio” seven years in a row by the 
Ohio SHRM State Council and Best Companies Group. For more information about BMI Federal 
Credit Union visit www.bmifcu.org. 

 

In Dublin, OH., BMI FCU Business Development Manager Connie Vradenburg presents a staff donation of $875.00 to 
Stephanie Hall, Chapter Chair for AFSP’s Central Ohio chapter.  
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